














Please add this statement to the administrative record. 



File 12-0303 Hollywood Community Update 



According to 2005 TIMP,  quote "In Hollywood, there are a 
number of reasons why the standard street dimensions 
cannot be achieved or may not be appropriate given the 
character of the streets and the land uses along them. 
One of the reasons that many streets in Hollywood will not 
likely ever be widened is the historic nature of the area, 
particularly the Hollywood Walk of Fame. There are also 
many historic buildings in Hollywood that would have to be 
displaced to implement the roadway cross sections called 
for by the current standard street dimensions." end quote.



The 1949 proposed Parkway System planned for two 
freeways thru Hollywood which were never built for north/
south and East/west pass-through commuter traffic. 
Hollywood cannot tolerate additional density that would 
increase traffic congestion to gridlock levels. This problem 
is unmitigatable. 


